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Greetings I have been involved with Oregon Food Bank for over 12 years through my 

work with Gleaners. In my capacity as a Coordinator with Gleaners, I have had the 

pleasure to work with a lot of people who are in need of supplemental food. These 

people come from many different backgrounds, but they all had one thing in common, 

they just wanted to have access to Food. I find it outrageous that in a state that 

produces an array of food many people are still not afforded the ability to purchase 

the food that they help grow. All people deserve the right to eat healthy and by 

passing legislation to extend SNAP Benefits to all people in Oregon. Please consider 

passing this bill. 


